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 SUNDAY 15 April 2018   PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
 
1830 

Holy Communion - Kate Patterson 
Jesus said ... I am the Way, the Truth and the Life (John 14:1-6) 
 
Evening Service - Kate Patterson 
Jesus said ... I am the Way, the Truth and the Life (John 14:1-6) 

 

 MONDAY 16  THURSDAY 19  

 2000 
2000 

Prayer Space 
Standing Committee 

 0730 
2000 

Prayer Meeting 
Worship Team Night 
 

 

 TUESDAY 17  FRIDAY 20  

    0915 
1530 
1900 

Oasis 
Prayer for the Nations 
Glow 

 

 WEDNESDAY 18  SATURDAY 21  

 1130 
1800 
 

Holy Communion - Alwyn Webb 
Collide 
 

    

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

Fledglings (Ages 0-3) 
Scramblers (Ages 3-5) 
Climbers (Years 1-3) 
Explorers (Years 4-6)  
Quest (Years 7-9) 

In the Christ Church Room 
In the Lounge 
In the Small Group Room  
In the Main Hall 
In the Upper Vestry 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 

Please stay with your children until they are settled in to their groups. 
Please collect your children as soon as the Service has finished 
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  GETTING INVOLVED 

 Ian, Jenny and Lily Trought are very happy to announce the safe arrival of Georgia Elizabeth on Saturday, 31 March, and are 

looking forward to introducing Georgia to her church family very soon. Congratulations to them!!! 
 

Barnaby and Kate are pleased to announce the arrival of Chloe Chapman, born on Monday, 2 April, weighing 3.42kg (7lb 9oz) 
 

Joan Marlow is looking for a lady to see her safely to and from a holiday at Saltcoats on the west coast of Scotland for up to a 

fortnight in June. First class train fare will be paid, and possible help towards modest full board or half board costs. Please speak to 
Joan or to Keith Nurse for further details 
 
We are sorry to announce that Kay Davidson, a long standing member of our church, died on Saturday, 7 April, aged 95.  
 

For everyone involved in Youth & Children's groups and clubs: There is a Safeguarding Training Breakfast on Saturday, 28 
April. Please put this date on your diary. 
 
Crossway Pregnancy Crisis Centre is recruiting a supervisor for its listeners. The commitment is to run a small group session 

every two months and additional telephone supervision as needed. It is looking for someone with a counselling background and a 
qualification in supervision, or someone working in the health sector with an equivalent supervisory qualification. Contact Lesley 
Benge (lesley.benge@crosswaypregnancy.org.uk or 020 8892 8483) by Friday 18 May 
 

LVA Trust are looking for a new trustee to oversee the line management of our director. The qualities and skills needed are 

someone who truly believes in our work within schools and who has experience within the Charity world. With a specific view of 
enabling us to grow strategically. The applicant will need to be able to dedicate 1-2 hours a week. If you are passionate about our 
work and want to get involved please contact us Kayleigh Butler on kayleigh@lvatrust.org  
 

Our Annual Church Meeting (APCM) this year is on Sunday 29 April and will be woven into our Morning Service. Please 
consider becoming a member of our Church Council (PCC) which meets six times a year, helping to shape our vision and 

strategy and making decisions about church finances, property and policies. Elections will be held at the APCM for two 
Churchwardens and four PCC members (three for three years and one for two years). Speak to Keith Nurse if you are interested or 
for more information. Nomination forms are on the Welcome Desk 
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